
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 6 Production 
 

The Year 6 children are working incredibly hard to put together their exciting end of year 

production ‘Treachery at Traitors Quay’.  Every child has a vital part to play in the production 

whether they are acting, singing, dancing or part of the technical/stage crew.  We are really 

looking forward to performing to you later this term. 

 

Further information will follow regarding performance times and tickets. 

 

In the production your child is  ……………….………………………..…. and will require the 

following costume items: ………………………………………………………………………. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

All costumes need to be in school, on a hanger and clearly named no later than Friday 6th July. 

 

If you have any difficulties in getting the costume items, please let us know as soon as 

possible. 

 

Further information regarding the performances will follow shortly. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Many thanks, 

  

 

 

 

 

Miss Hedgley & Mr Ridley 

Year 6 Teachers 
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